
 

Find out about the many exciting careers and employment opportunities that currently exist in Agriculture and related Industries. This 

is an event which is open to all those across the State, particularly secondary school students, who are interested in finding out more 

about Careers in Agriculture. 

WHERE:          STEM Centre—Urrbrae Agricultural High School, 505 Fullarton Road, NETHERBY 

WHEN:  Tuesday 21st September, 2021 

TIME:  2:00pm to 7:00pm  

COST:  This is a free event 

  Further Information:        Peter Oswald: VET/Careers Pathways Co-ordinator, Urrbrae Agricultural High School 

    Email:    peter.oswald204@schools.sa.edu.au 

    Phone:   08 8274 7455 

**To assist with organisation, any schools bringing groups of students must notify us of their attendance.  To comply with COVID safety guidelines all 
attendees will be required to sign in or QR code upon entry.  Hand sanitisation stations provided.  


